
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Project update from Southwark’s Cleaner Greener Safer Team 

on their progress since the ‘Camberwell Transport Summit 
2007 – Report and Action Plan’ dated 26th August 2008 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
          Camberwell Transport Summit 2007 

 
Cleaner Greener Safer Scheme  
 
Removing unlawful and lawful signage 
 As part of the 2003 ‘Welcome to Camberwell’ CGS scheme, Mouchel Parkman were recently 
commissioned to put together a feasibility report into ‘de-cluttering’ around junction. (find 
attached the draft report – awaiting response from the Camberwell Travel group before the 
final copy of the reports can be published and released).  
At present there is a budget of £7.5k remaining in the scheme.  
There may be scope for signage scheme to be carried out with Southwark Transport carrying 
out works. 
 
Rationalise street furniture, cleaning and adding greenery 
The 2007 CGS Hanging Basket scheme has seen hanging baskets installed on the 
Camberwell Green end of Denmark Hill through up to King College Hospital.  
Arrangements are currently on the way to see additional flower troughs added to the railings 
on the south side of the Camberwell Green junction.  
Due to be installed in September 08. 
 
Joining up Camberwell Green with the Community Orchard 
Camberwell Green and Orchard CGS 2007 scheme - £70k 
Consultants have been chosen to carry out the scheme.  
Initial consultation to be carried out in September/October 2008 
 
Cycle Parking 
34 cycle stands installed around junction from St Giles Church to bus garage as part of the 
2007 Camberwell CGS schemes.  
Existing stands on Denmark Hill due to be re-positioned following paving works. 
 
 
Other CGS Scheme 
 
2005 Grove Lane Trees CGS Scheme. 
Project to have trees, bench and art installed at the junction of Grove Lane and Camberwell 
Church Street.  
Transport for London have plans to install a contra-flow bike lane from Camberwell Church 
Street into Grove Lane, on their forward plan. The scheme is due to be carried out in the 
08/09 financial year.  
As it is due to be in the same location as the Grove Park Trees scheme, this scheme has 
been put on hold.  
CGS have commissioned a consultation to find out what local residents and business want to 
see for the area. This is due to be carried out October/ November 2008.  
Consultation results to be sent to TfL for their initial designs.  
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 


